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                        Tuesday, November 15, 2011.

Principal’s Report………

Over the next couple of weeks, we welcome several high school students who will be participating in a work experience program at school. It’s great to see some of our ex-students coming back to visit!

Thanks to Mr Lucas for co-ordinating our Remembrance Day assembly on Friday. It was a sombre occasion and I thank our school leaders for conducting the ceremony – you did a great job. 

As the end of year approaches, I encourage you to contact your child’s teacher to discuss your child’s progress this year. I know that the teachers have been speaking to families throughout the year about the great gains their students have made. It is well and truly a team effort with the school, student and home working together to maximise learning outcomes.  You would be absolutely astounded at the progress are students have made this year. Many of our students receive one-on-one assistance (for all areas including gifted and talented) and the achievements are remarkable. It is so pleasing to see the kids so proud of their efforts as well. I met with our School Education Director, Peter MacLean last week and part of my discussion was about how far our students have come. I will be keen to ‘watch this space’ because I have no doubt that our school will continue to be recognised as leader in education as we continually display above average results.

We do have several celebrations planned to recognise achievements of our students. We encourage you to join us at our assemblies, Presentation Day and Proud & Deadly Awards. More information will be circulated about these days shortly.

Thank you for returning your swimming notes and money. Your efforts were much appreciated and it does make organising the swim school much easier. It is a massive job and thanks to Mrs Kerr for organising the swim school again. Students not participating in swim school will remain at school and participate in lessons as normal. 

Brad Lyne



Calendar of Events
	Date
	Event/s

	November 17
	Year 3 Excursion 

	November 18
	School Assembly – 10.15am

	November 21-25
	Swim School

	November 28
	Prefect Speeches & Elections

Year 5 FUN DAY

	Nov 30 – Dec 2
	Year 4 Camp

	December 1
	Year 3 Sleepover

	December 2
	School Assembly – 10.15am

	December 5
	High School Orientation

	December 6
	Presentation Day – 12.15pm

	December 8
	Year 6 Farewell

	December 12
	P & C Christmas Dinner 

	December 14
	STARS to ‘Oasis’

	December 16
	School Assembly - Afternoon

Last Day 2011 School Year - STUDENTS

	December 19-20
	Staff Development Days - STAFF

	December 20
	Last Day 2011 School Year - STAFF

	2012
	

	January 27
	School Resumes for STAFF

	January 30
	School Resumes for Yr1 – Yr6

	January 31
	Kindergarten commence
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Our day with Narrandera East Infants
We met at school.  First we went to computers and designed a planet.  Then we had recess with our new friends.  After that we worked with Mrs Bryon and had fun with numbers and letters.  Next we had lunch and play.  Next we had story time and read ‘Lucy Goosey’ by M. Wild and A. James.  We played some great games outside.  Then it was time to say goodbye.  It was a lovely day.

By Sara Madden

4C  News
 Last weeks merit winners were Cheyenne Beauchamp, Kayla Ellis, Olive Singh and Abigail Pettigrew. Our raffle winner was Sarah Heald. Well done, everyone. This week’s time’s tables are our 9’s. Our maths topics are Multiplication and Division and Position. In Science the children continue to learn more about our bodies through play with the skeleton and torso models in our room. Well done to those children that have returned their swimming notes. Let’s hope for a warm week next week. Permission notes for the camp will be sent home this week. Please fill in all of the medical information and return the signed forms before next Friday, 25th November. Equipment notes have been sent. Please label all equipment clearly. Thank you.

Kerryn Cassidy. 

 Teacher Year 4 
Notice for Year 6 Students

Each Year, Year 6 students donate a present to the School.

If all students could contribute $5 towards the effort this would go close to buying the gift that Year 6 decided on.

Thanks for your co-operation,

Hayley Curry and Paul Lucas
5B Class News

This term 5B have been doing a great deal of work on Antarctica, as this has been our topic for both HSIE and Science. The children have been using both the library and the computer room to research different animals and geographic features of the continent along with Antarctic explorers, Scientific work being conducted there  and some of the environmental issues such as whaling, Global warming and mining.  Homework for this term is a project on Antarctica which is due in early December so the children may need some help with the presentation and making aspects of the project. 

Maree B

             Kids Summer Bible School 2012
B the U God Made U 2 B
Date: Tues 3rd – Fri 6th January
Time 9am – 12 noon each day

Place Narrandera Venue

Age Kinder
For kids who are serious about learning about God and growing in their faith. Registration forms must be completed before attending.

Cost 1 child = $5 day/$20 week

2 children =m $35/ week

3 or more children =$50/ week

Contact details Cindy Bowen 69594688

Christine Walton 69593402
Canteen News

A minor adjustment to the menu we will no longer sell chicken fillet burgers they are to be replaced with either a chicken burger which is like a big nugget with cheese, mayo and lettuce for $4.00 or you can have a grilled chicken breast served on a bun with cheese lettuce and mayo. If anyone would like we can also put the grilled chicken in a salad box for $5.00

Thankyou Kristzan
MUSIC LESSONS 2012
Private music lessons with CINDY BOWEN.  Piano or Flute.
Time to be confirmed but it will be during school hours.
Lessons will be at the school.
Lessons are $25 for ½ an hour.
All lessons will be conducted on a rotation basis so the student isn’t always missing the same school class work.
Lessons will commence in the beginning of first term 2012.
Please tick instrument of choice.
Piano  _____                  Flute _________

other instruments available but not taught by Cindy (Cindy will organise)

(please tick)   Violin ______                 Saxophone  ________                 Clarinet  _______

PLEASE RETURN TO THE OFFICE OR MRS STAMOS ASAP.
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Year 6 Science
5W News

Students of 5W have been studying the country Tanzania. The students have been busy researching the people there and how they live. The reason we are studying Tanzania is because our school is sponsoring a little child through world vision that lives in Tanzania. Her name is Zainabu Bujukano Ngelela and she is 4 years old. The students each wrote a letter to Zainabu, introducing themselves to her, and telling her a little about themselves.  


We have also been learning about deadly creatures. We have looked at the Blue-Ringed Octopus, the Box Jellyfish, the Eastern Brown Snake, The Death Adder, The Great White Shark and the Saltwater Crocodile. We have looked at where they live, what they eat, what makes them so dangerous and how to survive if you happen to come across one of these creatures.

Luke Walsh

6L News

We’ve continued to be a productive class in 6L of late with a big focus on reading strategies getting students ready for high school. The students are really enjoying the lessons and they’re seeing the benefits already. 

Students have been interested and active participants in our Personal Development lessons over the last few weeks, with some interesting discussions taking place. 

A big congratulations to all of year six on the effort they have been putting into their indigenous dance classes – the positive reports coming out of the lessons are exactly what is expected of our student leaders and they are doing themselves and their school proud.

Please ensure that your students remained well equipped for school for the remainder of the year – their organisation skills need to be fully developed for high school. They need to have a grey lead, red and blue pens, a rubber, a ruler and a sharpener at the very least.

We look forward to seeing more great work coming out of year six in the remaining weeks of the year. I’m sure they’re looking forward to making the most of their last five weeks at Narrandera Public School!

Paul Lucas – 6L Class Teacher
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We are holding a workshop for parents, who have children starting Kinder in 2012,

 on Wednesday 23rd November. 

The free workshop will extend from 1.00-3.00pm and 

will be held at the Schools as Community Centre, 
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so younger children can be brought along and we will organise some activities for them as well. The first half of the workshop will be a discussion on what to expect during the Kinder year, and how parents can assist with their child’s learning. The second half of the workshop will be about ‘fun with food’, including lunchbox ideas, incorporating learning into the kitchen, 
And we can get the children involved in this section.  

All transition parents and carers are most welcome to attend.

Please contact Caroline Amirtharajah on 6959 3894 if you have any questions.
This newsletter is produced with the support of the following local businesses
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Transition News

It has been a very busy few weeks for the transition students.  We have been continuing dancing on Monday afternoons with Richard Gilbert.  The boomerang dance is definitely transition’s favourite dance!  Last Tuesday we had a session with Mrs Kerr and students from 5B in the computer room.  Today we went to the library with Miss Lawrence, the librarian, and 5B.  Transition students are really looking forward to regular visits to both the computer room and the library next year.  On Monday transition participated in an infant’s assembly and enjoyed learning a few new songs. 

Last week transition students enjoyed making a large ‘Get Well’ card for Mrs Neville covered in flowers, ladybugs and the student’s names.  Hopefully our best wished will help speed Julie Neville’s recovery.

Students may continue bringing in a small amount of money to make a purchase at the canteen on Wednesdays.

School uniforms for transition students can be purchased from the uniform pool at the front office of NPS.  Girl’s summer dresses and boys shorts are available any school day from now until December 20th and again next year when school resumes and office staff have returned from the summer break.  Please refer to your prospectus for a complete pricing list and details on what students are expected to wear summer, winter and for sports.  The school sports polo is available from Robinson’s. A NPS hat will be given to each student at the start of the school year.
Mrs Sue Forrest 

Transition Teacher

Rel. Principal: 

Brad Lyne

Assistant Principal: 
Joanne Stamos

Rel. Asst. Principal:
Maree Bonham

Phone: 

02 69592144

Fax: 

02 69593274

Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
School Website:  

www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/sws/view/home.node
Canteen: 
02 69591141

Dental Clinic: 
1800 450 046

Narrandera Schools as Community Centre:   

                                                 6959 3894/0410284145
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